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 James Dedman OBJ2015/2435/P 20/05/2015  15:07:24 The proposed plans seem to prevent the exit of water from the roof of flat C. The exit guttering output 

is only 2m above the existing roof of flat D and the current proposal shows this being blocked if the 

work goes ahead. Some concerns also on the blocking of natural light into Bedroom 1 and Kitchen of 

flat C, from the lightwell
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